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Dear Assembly Member 
 
The purpose of this letter is to advise you that I intend to announce in the near future 
my decision on the following planning application: 
 
Ref No:  U/2011/0096/F 
 
Description: Amendments to planning consents U/2009/0303/F, U/2010/0293/F 

to include alterations to site layout by reconfiguration of the 
building shifting south west 5m, alterations and extension to 
service yard including relocation and extension of dot-com area, 
relocation of plant within service yard and CHP unit to plant well 
on roof, provision of retaining walls alongside internal access 
road and repositioning to car park accesses and internal 
roundabout with associated reconfiguration of car parking, 
provision of ramp from bus stop to car park level, repositioning 
of PFS and increase of 14sqm to kiosk, elevational changes and 
provision of an ATM machine. 

 
Location:       Northcott Shopping Centre, Ballyclare Road, Glengormley 
 
I have considered the report and advice from my officials and I have decided that 
planning permission should be granted for the proposed development. 
 
It is my intention to announce that a Notice of Opinion to approve will be prepared 
and issued in the near future. 

 
 
 
 
 

ALEX ATTWOOD MLA 
Minister of the Environment 

 

From the office of the 
Minister of the Environment 
 


